
Fall Meeting-August 27, 2006 
 

The meeting was called to order by President Bob Gibilisco at 2:00 PM with all clubs 
present.   
 
Treasurers Report  

• Approved. 
 
Old Business: 

• A motion was made and approved to start putting the meeting minutes on the                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
League’s web site minus any financial details or phone numbers. Also start  
Emailing the minutes to all team leaders. 

 
New Business: 

• Lebanon will host the 2007 banquet. 
• The interest of changing sitting for kneeling wasn’t there, so it became a dead 

issue. 
• A motion whether to keep the Indoor program the same was made.  A vote was 

taken and it was 4 no change and 2 change.  At this time the Indoor program will 
continue as is.    

• Palmyra stated they can start holding Sunday Outdoor matches in 2007. 
• Safety was brought up but since shooters are complying with safety procedures 

and use of the chamber flags, there were no other issues. 
 
Election of Officers: 
     President-Neal Showalter 
     Vice-Pres-Gene Barton 
     Secretary-Bill Burkert 
     Treasurer- Dean Kreamer 
 
       The meeting adjourned at 3:50 PM.           
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Michael R. Boley 
 
 
 


